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Reference: FOI.ICB-2324/207 
 
Subject: Walk in Centres/Urgent Care Centres/111 Services 

I can confirm that the ICB does hold the information requested; please see responses below: 
 

QUESTION RESPONSE 

I am currently looking for information on which companies you 
have commissioned for care services at each of your Trusts. 
Mainly for your walk in Centres, Urgent Care Centres and 111 
services.  

All our Minor Injury Units and our Urgent Care Centre is managed by 
“Sirona care and health”. 
 
Our 111 service is part of our “Severnside Integrated Urgent Care 
service”. This is a collaboration between Brisdoc Healthcare Services 
and Practice Plus Group. 

 
The information provided in this response is accurate as of 31 August 2023 and has been approved for release by Caroline 
Dawe, Deputy Director Performance and Delivery for NHS Bristol, North Somerset and South Gloucestershire ICB. 


